
  Thank You British Vietnamese Int. School! 

Thanks to the hard work of so many teachers and 

students at BVIS, you raised $2,523 USD last year 

which has been used to support some of the most 

disadvantaged young people in Vietnam. Thank you 

so much for your support! 

 

British Vietnamese International School’s donation has helped to: 

● Cover the cost of electricity and gas in one of our shelters 

● Provide nutrition for ten boys living in our care 

● Enable 20 children living in our shelter to access clean water and health checks.  

 

 

The Shelter: Designed to support some of the 

most vulnerable and disadvantaged children in 

Hanoi, Starfruit House exists to provide 

temporary accommodation for young boys until 

more permanent accommodation can be found 

for them.   

 

 

 

Nutrition: The funds generously donated by BVIS have 

covered the cost of all nutrition for the first three months 

and also paid for most of the utilities bills. This means 

that the ten children living in this shelter have been able 

to have nutritious breakfasts and dinners for three whole 

months. (They have lunch in Dragon House) 

 

 

Health Checks: Thanks to BVIS’ generous 

support, 20 Shelter kids were able to have their 

transportation paid when they went for a general 

health check-up. Amongst other things, they had 

their eyes tested, as well as their blood pressure 

and dental health examined. It was a good 

opportunity to identify underlying problems, and to 

treat them. 


